
  

    

       Watch for ité..!!! 
Our Annual State Conference will once again be held this year at Legacy 

Lodge & Conference Center at Lake Lanier Islands, Buford, GA .  This location 

hosted our 2015 conference and was extremely well received  by all in    

attendance.  If you werenôt able to attend last year we hope youôll consider 

making this years event.  And if you did attend last year, you know we had our 

biggest number of attendees who requested we have it at this same venue in 

2016, so we look forward to seeing you once again!  Youôll be hearing from 

awesome speakers on subject matter thatôs important in our profession, yet 

have the benefits of great food, beautiful and comfortable surroundings and 

fantastic networking opportunities! Check our website   georgiasgna.com  as 

well as watch  your e-mail  for additional information and registration         

materials. 

Legacy Lodge & Conference Center  

Lake Lanier Island  

7000 Lanier Islands Parkway,  
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PRESIDENTõS CORNER    

Hi to all you lovers of all that is GI! So 
many exciting things happening in our 
Georgia SGNA.  First, March is Mem-
ber Madness Month .  Referring 
new members to the SGNA brings a 
chance to WIN BIG .  So encourage 
your colleagues to join our team.  
Click Here  for details. 
Also, March 21stð25th is GI Nurses 

and Associates Week!  So plan some-
thing special in your units to cele-

brate, because we work hard and are 
proud of what we do.  

The National SGNA Course, ñBreaking 

the Moldò will be held in Seattle, 
Washington this year.  I know youôre 
thinking ñthatôs way to far, and expen-

siveò.  Well, there are scholarships 
available through the SGNA that may 

help to defer some of the cost.  I hope 
to see some of you there this year. 

Your GASGNA board is working on 
putting together our State Conference.  
Be sure to save the date!  We are also 

considering offering an additional 1ð2 
contact hours on late Friday after-

noon/evening.  Watch for more info to 
come. 

As your President, I would like to be 

an advisor to you as well.  Feel free to 
contact me with questions.  If I donôt 

immediately know the answer, Iôll do 
my best to find it out.  Remember, itôs 

YOU that continues the Success of 
SGNA.  Without YOU, there would be 
no such organization.  So say Yes to 

Volunteering!  

 
 

To our Eastern Division for hosting 

their ñOne Day Annual Courseò in 

February of this year in Augusta!  

You all did a awesome job and the 

day offered great topics and speak-

ers.  I believe all in attendance re-

turned home motivated and armed 

with additional knowledge on topics 

important in our units.  

Congratulations to Our  
Winners!  

Kyoung Chung  & Cindy 
Smith                    

(SGNA Membership  2016) 

Also to: Jamie Massingale & 
Stephanie Clark 

(Winners to 33rd Annual 
GSGNA State Conference 

2016)           

 

                           Update  

The American Board of Certification 

for  Gastroenterology Nurses has done 

a Revision in the amount of Contact 

Hours required for Recertification. Be 

sure to go to SGNA.org or ABCGN.org 

for details, or by Selecting Here. 

 

Reminder to those considering sitting 

for the Certification Exam.  There are 

Scholarships available for taking the 

Exam and also for Recertification as 

well Go to ABCCGN website for de-

tails or by Selecting Here. 

Barbara Suwak, RN, CGRN 

2016 GSGNA President 

Mission  
Statement 

The Society of Gastroenterology 
Nurses and Associates is a  
professional organization of  
nurses and associates dedicated 
to the safe and effective practice 
of gastroenterology and          
endoscopy nursing. SGNA      
carries out its mission by        
advancing the science and     
practice of gastroenterology and 
endoscopy nursing through   
education,  research, advocacy, 
and collaboration, and by       
promoting the professional         
development of its members in 
an atmosphere of mutual       
support.  

http://www.sgna.org/Member-Center/Special-Promotions
http://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0CAcQjRxqFQoTCJ3e2NCpjscCFczOgAodcfcChQ&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.buzzquotes.com%2Fuplifting-quotes-for-work&ei=7BvAVZ24IcydgwTx7ouoCA&psig=AFQjCNEvLery9vjvcBxoxs22cEHt1QuhFQ&
http://www.abcgn.org/Recertification/Recertification-Handbook
http://www.abcgn.org/Resources/Awards-Scholarships
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Itôs March Member Madness at SGNA and Georgia has a chance to win big! 

If our region grows the most this March every member (including you) will 
get access to the online module  Emerging Technologies in Sedation:   
Computer Assisted Personalized Sedation for free!  
 
The SGNA member who refers the most new members by March 25 will get 
free full course registration to the Annual Course in Seattle, WA!�� 


